
 

 

WOODRIDGE LAKE SEWER DISTRICT SEWER AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2018 
 

The Woodridge Lake Sewer District Sewer Authority (the “Authority”) will hold a Public Hearing 

on Saturday, December 15, 2018 at 8:30 AM at the Woodridge Lake Clubhouse, 260 East Hyerdale 

Drive, Goshen, CT 06756 to obtain public comment regarding the Authority’s proposed 

amendments to its Rules and Regulations governing charges for connection with and for use of its 

sewerage system, including amendments related to the proposed connection with and use of the 

City of Torrington’s sewerage system.  The amendments include, but are not limited to, increases 

in the Authority’s permit fee to $300 and connection fee to $3,500, and payment for a professional 

engineer to inspect any new connections. Copies of the proposed amendments can be found on the 

Woodridge Lake Sewer District’s website at www.wlsd-goshen.org or at the Authority’s offices 

located at 113 Brush Hill Road, Goshen, CT 06756. Copies will also be available at the Public 

Hearing.   
 

All interested persons will have the opportunity to give written and oral comments at the Public 

Hearing.  

 

 

      James L. Mersfelder, Vice Chairman 

      Woodridge Lake Sewer District Sewer Authority  

 

      November 28, 2018 

 


